NCC

PRESS RELEASE

NCC Limited has received 3 orders aggregating ¥ 6388 crs (exclusive of GST) in

the month of May, 2022. All these orders received under Buildings Division.

Out of the 3 orders, one big order ¥ 5688 crs received from Brihanmumbai
Municipal Corporation for Design, Build, Operation & Maintenance of Malad
Wastewater Treatment Facility under MSDP Stage-ll. This work comprises T 3833
Crs towards Design, Build in a period of 4 years and ¥ 1855 crs towards Operation

& Maintenance for a period 15 years from the date of completion of the work.

Rest of the 2 Orders received from State Government Agencies and does not

include any internal orders.
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